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A Happy New Year!

Welcome to Japan and welcome to Mitsukaido.

We really appreciate that you all come to Mitsukaido as an ambassador
of friendship between Toowoomba Rotaly club and us.

We expect you can enjoy the life in Mitsukaido to the full even your
short stay.

Also please take care of your health during winter season in Japan.
And we hope you will make a lot of great memories.

At last not at least please feel free to let us know, if you have any concern or question further.
Thank you very much for your precious time!!

To The President of Mitsukaido Rotary Club

We are very happy to have sent 5 students to your club for its wonderful hospitality.

This program between Rotary Clubs of Toowoomba and Mitsukaido has been very worthwhile and
valuable.

We hope our students enjoy their stay and come back to tell us of their experiences.

We hope you like the small gift which is a hand made and painted glass dish made by one of our Menbers.
The Toowoomba violet is the City”’s flower.

All the very best to all of your Members.

We hope to welcome students from Mitsukaido later in the year.
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Yours in Rotary
Tim Davis
International Services Director
Rotary Club of Toowoomba
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